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Comments: Singletrack Motorcycle Trails in Wayne National Forest

 

Hello Rachel,

 

I was notified by the AMA about the WNF plan revision and wanted to add my voice to others on creating a single

track trail system for off-road motorcycles. Being a newer rider, it would be great to have trails that are specific for

our sport which can really enjoyed with less danger to myself and riders of other off-road vehicles. This is a great

opportunity to consider adding these trails. I've been involved in the mountain biking community that supports the

recent trail additions at the Cuyahoga Valley NP, Cleveland Metroparks and Summit County Metroparks and can

attest that these trails get a ton of use and enjoyment from new riders as well as your more experienced types.

 

Thanks for listening!

 

=========================

 

Greg Spickard, President

 

VIRTUS Fiduciary Consulting, Inc.


